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ALCOHOL BEVERAGE LICENSE CONTROL COMMITTEE
Beloit City Hall - The Forum
100 State Street, Beloit, WI
March 12,2013 - 4:00 p.m.

Present: Ralph Berkley, John Metter, Ron Tilley, Joseph Vickerman,
Absent: Malissa Cronin, Tina Goecks, Councilor Kevin Leavy (1 Vacancy)
Advisory: Captain Vince Sciame, Deputy City Attorney Elizabeth Krueger

1. The meeting was called to order at 4:00 p.m. by Chairman Ralph Berkley with a quorum present.

2. Consideration of the minutes of the regular meeting of February 12, 2013. Motion to approve by Mr.
Metter, second by Mr. Vickerman. Motion carried.

3. Consideration of the status of the Class “B” Beer and “Class B” Liquor License for Draeving Companies,
LLC, d/b/a Thirsty Badger Bar & Grill, 2683 Prairie Avenue. Agent Michael Draeving, Sr. appeared.

The Committee reviewed the written submission of Mr. Draeving giving the timeline for construction
projects at 2683 Prairie Avenue. The Committee found it to be reasonable and complimented Mr.
Draeving on the thoroughness of his report. Mr. Tilley moved to recommend to the City Council that the
licensee be granted additional time to complete remodeling and to open the business, second by Mr.
Metter. Motion carried.

Attorney Krueger told Mr. Draeving that the Conditional Use Permit he obtained for the outdoor seating
area will expire May 22, 2013. She said that if the use is not established by that time, he may have to
apply for another Conditional Use Permit.

4. Consideration of an incident on February 12, 2013, Police Report 13-1219 at CVS Pharmacy #8534, 1063
Fourth Street, for failure to display an Operator’s license. Manager Bradley Eyster and Agent, Judy
Thomas appeared.

Captain Sciame stated he was notified that there were no licensed Operators at the CVS Pharmacy. Beloit
Police Officers checked the store on February 12, 2013 where the clerk was licensed but did not have his
license posted because it was at the other CVS store. The store manager, Bradley Eyster was issued a
citation for failure to display the license to sell alcohol. Captain Sciame advised Mr. Eyster that he should
license as many employees as possible so this does not occur again.

Mr. Eyster stated he has three employees licensed and two more are in process. Attorney Krueger
advised Mr. Eyster that the licensed person must be within sight of the sale of the alcohol.

5. Citizen Comments: None

6. Committee Comments: None
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7. Police Department Comments: Captain Sciame announced that he will be retiring in June, 2013 and a
new officer will be assigned to this committee. The members congratulated Captain Sciame and wished
him well in his retirement.

8. Attorney Comments: None

10. At 4:20 p.m. Mr. Metter moved to adjourn, second by Mr. Tilley. Motion carried.

Judith A. Elson
Deputy City Clerk



